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	Homework

Your child has received Homework today, Monday (22nd May) and this should be handed in on the following Monday (29th May).  Could I ask that you support your child in the completion of this work and sign it before its return to me.   My email address is hilary.cameron@highland.gov  so feel free to contact me if you have any queries or concerns.

	Literacy

Reading - You should spend at least 15 minutes reading  or carrying out one of the reading activities as listed in Homework jotter .  Your child can also use this time to read another book from home.
Spelling –You  have  8 to 10 spelling words in your homework jotter.  Use Look, say, cover, write, check method to learn to spell these words.   Choose a spelling game from the list given to practise these words.  
Handwriting – Practise writing your whole name using your best handwriting.  Can you spell your whole name?
	 Numeracy
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Practise the times tables you have been learning, using the games on the mental maths sheet. 

With someone at home, practise making up number stories to go with your sums – ie -   There were 4 boxes with 6 eggs in each box.  How many eggs are there altogether?


	Health & Wellbeing
Running – if the weather is good, practise your running in your garden or at a park
Skipping – If you have a skipping rope at home, practise your skipping standing in one place and doing running skipping too.
	Our Local Area
Using the A4 paper you have been given, sketch a picture of what you see from your window at home.  If the weather is good, sketch the view you get from your garden.  Try to add lots of detail to your picture – windows, doors, chimneys etc

	Things to Remember
· PE is on Tuesday and Wednesday – either in the Hall or All Weather Pitch – please remember your P.E kit!  If you can, please leave your PE kit in school for the next two weeks as we might fit in some extra sports practice. 
· Thursday – we will be going for a walk to Inverness Castle.  Please remember to bring your jacket to school
· Kodaly  - our last session is on Tuesday. Remember to bring your singing voices!
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